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Welcome to our new Year 4 teachers. Mrs Haigh 
and Mrs Sutcliffe. They have settled in really well 
and are enjoying working with our Year 4 children. 
On Monday we also welcome Mr Buckle to work 
with Year 6.  
 

 Dates for this term 

Y5 
 

Bikeablility  9th – 20th Jan  

Y1 
 

Eureka Vist 20th Jan  

Y6 Residential 20th – 22nd 
Feb  

Whole 
School 

Ash Wednesday  
Visits to Church 

22nd Feb  

Whole 
School 

Parent Consultation 
Meetings 

W/C 20th 
March  

Y 3 Coal Mining Museum 
Visit 

16th and 17th 
March 

 
Look out for dates for Parent Information Sessions 
and Governor Contact Meetings which will be 
notified soon. 
 
Special Save the Planet Menu  
Thursday 19th January 
Dishes include:  
Margherita Pizza, Macaroni 
Cheese, Tuna Jacket Potato and Cheese Sandwich 
 
Lost Property 
As we were left with a mountain of lost 
property before the holiday this will be 
being donated to a local charity. 
 
PLEASE put your name all clothing and we will 
make every effort to make sure your child takes it 
home with them.  

 
 

F E E T – Families Enjoying Everything Together 

Our F E E T or Families Enjoying 
Everything Together group  
with your child,  call 01924 303525 
giving the  
names the ages of your child/children 
The children can join us from the age of 18 
months up to 3 years. If you would like to attend  
sessions run on Thursday mornings from 9.15am – 
10.45am. and are free of charge 
 
 
 
Attendance Information 
A HUGE congratualtions to 5HF.  Almost 100% this 
week. 
   
Please make sure that you contact school if your 
child is not coming into school.  You can 
telephone on 01924 303525 or 
office@sandal.wakefield.sch.uk 
Thank you 
 
Food Bank Donations 
Thank you for all the very generous 
donations   
as we continue to collect throughout 
the year. If you have any spare food 
bank items we would be very grateful. 
 
If you need to contact school for everyday 
purposes please use the email address below for a 
quicker response. 
office@sandal.wakefield.sch.uk 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Hunt      
Interim Headteacher 
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